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Assessment of response to safety recommendation 
On 14 June 2024, the Swedish Accident Investigation Authority (SHK) published the 
final report regarding a serious accident with the Jetline rollercoaster at Gröna Lund 
in Stockholm on 25 June 2023 (SHK 2024:07). In the report, six safety 
recommendations were issued, one of which (R6) was adressed to the International 
Association of Amusement Parks and Attractions (IAAPA). 

IAAPA has responded to the safety recommendation and described the measures 
taken. 

SHK considers that the response is satisfactory and that the recommendation has 
been addressed adequately. (Closed – adequate response). 

Yours sincerely, 

John Ahlberk 

Chair of investigation 
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